Prof. Dr. Rudol
jrf“.rbwg aod.
Calvin Strasse
Cormany

Doar Prof. Dr. Bultmann:

T was most pleased to recelve your letter of July 24th. Please
accept my apologles for sending you such 2 dim copy of "The Alleged

“ymstural Inconsistency in Bulmzzm." Now, I am happy to say,

thot essay has been published in the Journal of Rellsdon and I am

sending you a copy.

T

'3“” sou should have any comment cn my essay I would greatly value it.
pocially I would like your commsat on the point which I make in

tho last paragraph of page 195 of the Jowrnal of Religion article, in

which I suggest that Ogden's second propos :

found in your writing. Am I corrogt?

ith best wishes for your oout.imﬁ.ng work and with gratitude for your
interest, I remain,

Tours cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden
TC0s1lm






